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SECRET

DEA/72-LS-401263.

Sir,
With reference to your despatch No. 13 from San Sebastian dated the 20th 

August* regarding the case of Senor Kobbe, I have to inform you that the 
Canadian authorities agree that no good is likely to come from arguing the 
matter further with the Spanish authorities. I shall be glad, however, if you will 
inform the Spanish Ministry of Foreign Affairs that the authorities in both 
Canada and the United Kingdom take note of the Ministry’s decision not to 
pursue the matter further, that they maintain the views which they have 
already expressed to the Ministry and that they draw their own conclusions 
regarding this further example of Spanish reluctance to take proper action 
against an official who has obviously worked in the interests of our enemies.

Sir,
Acting upon instructions received from my Government I have the honour 

to inform you that I have been authorised to enter into negotiations for an 
arrangement between Canada and Sweden regarding reciprocal rights for 
passage and landing in connection with civilian air traffic.

An agreement has recently been reached between Sweden and the United 
States for civilian air traffic between the two countries. The Swedish Airlines 
desire to direct this traffic over Canadian territory and would be happy to 
make such arrangements in this respect as would meet the wishes of the 
Canadian Government.
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[pièce jointe/enclosure]
Le secrétaire d'État aux Affaires étrangères de Grande-Bretagne 

à l’ambassadeur de Grande-Bretagne en Espagne
Secretary of State for Foreign Affairs of Great Britain 

to Ambassador of Great Britain in Spain

Le ministre de Suède
au secrétaire d’État aux Affaires extérieures
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